
Leith  Sea  Cadets  Open  Day
2017
Leith Sea Cadets are holding an open day on 4 February
2017 in a drive for new recruits.

Young people between the ages of 10 – 18 are invited to come
along and find out about the life-changing opportunities that
membership of Sea Cadets can offer.

The cost is 50p per night. You might have fun, make new
friends, learn new skills and give you the opportunity of
getting  out  on  the  water  and  learn  to  sail  or  drive  a
powerboat.

The event is being held at Prince of Wales Dock on 4 February
2017 between 10.00 and 14.00.

If  you  can’t  make  it  along  then  email  then  on
leithseacadets@hotmail.co.uk

More details on their Facebook page.
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